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Thursday 25th January 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 

Year 3 - New West End Synagogue 

 

 

As part of the children's Religious Education learning this half term, they will be visiting New 
West End Synagogue to learn about the key features of a synagogue as they will be writing a 
guidebook on a synagogue.  
 

The year group will visit on Wednesday 7th February 2024. 
 

Children will leave after morning registration and will return to school by the end of the 
school day.  
 

They will need to be provided with a packed lunch. Please include healthy options and note 
that there is to be NO products containing nuts, chocolate items or fizzy drinks. Please 
ensure their packed lunch is in a carrier bag that can be thrown away when finished with 
and write their name clearly on the bag.  
 
 

Children need to wear school uniform. Your child can wear their school shoes or trainers on 
this day. It is important children are provided with a warm waterproof coat as we are 
walking outside even if it is raining. You may want to provide a hat, gloves and a scarf if the 
temperature on the day is cold. We ask that you check your child's name is clearly written in 
their coat and other clothing items (hat, scarf and gloves). 
 
 

The children will be travelling to the synagogue via public transport (bus and tube).  
There is no cost for this trip.  
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Please click this link to give your consent for your child to attend this experience.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X41ek1W
4jKJNtFFNyAcPDb5UNkRDVTNQWEdMTVBVTkpQS1pNSEhESU9RMyQlQCNjPTEu 
 
We require adult helpers to help with this experience please. If you are able to support, 
please email, office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk stating your child's name, class and your 
name.  
 
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 

Kind regards,  
 
 

Mrs Taylor 
Assistant Headteacher 
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